
 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: DFHE-MO-00483-2024 

 

 

23rd October 2024 

 

Dear Ms. Cooney, 

I wish to acknowledge receipt of the correspondence to the Minister for Further and Higher 

Education, Research, Innovation and Science Mr. Patrick O’Donovan T.D., regarding your support 

of the Veterinary and pharmacy programmes in SETU. 

Best Wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

Mark McNulty 

Private Secretary to Minister Patrick O’Donovan T.D., 

Minister for Further and Higher Education, 

Research, Innovation and Science 

 


